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May 4, 2022

Ms. Marcia Brooks
Perkins School for the Blind
175 North Beacon Street
Watertown, MA 02472


RE:  	NDBEDP National Outreach
CG Docket No. 10-210


Dear Ms. Brooks:

With this letter, on behalf of the Federal Communications Commission, I am pleased to inform Perkins School for the Blind (Perkins) that we are extending its provision of national outreach services for the National Deaf-Blind Equipment Distribution Program (NDBEDP) for an additional five-year period beginning July 1, 2022 and continuing through June 30, 2027.

We look forward to working with Perkins as it continues to provide successful national outreach services throughout the next phase of the NDBEDP.  If you have any questions, please contact me at jackie.ellington@fcc.gov or by phone at (202) 418-1153.  Thank you.  

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Ellington

Jacqueline Ellington
NDBEDP Administrator
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